TOWN OF PLYMOUTH LAND USE DEPARTMENT

Telephone: 860-585-4043 / Email: landusestaff@plymouthct.us http://www.plymouthct.us

CANCELATION NOTICE



SCHEDULED REGULAR MEETING OF THE PLANNING & ZONING COMMISSION FOR THURSDAY, JULY 22, 2021 IS CANCELED.

Arrangements are underway to schedule a Special Meeting of the Planning & Zoning Commission in August 2021. Please check the Town Website for news of the proposed Special Meeting – notice will be posted there. You can also contact the Land Use Department directly per the contact information at the top of this page. The Deliberation & Decision on the C-1 Zoning Map Amendment will be on that meeting's agenda.